[bookmark: _GoBack][image: writing-clip-art-9T4bq7XTE[1]][image: Science-Explosion[1]][image: P_religion_world][image: math_clip_art_02[1]][image: Image result for magic][image: Image result for magic spells and potions][image: ]PE 
Swimming will continue on Monday’s until the end of the year. Children will need to ensure they have appropriate swimwear (swimsuits or shorts - above the knee) and a towel. If they require googles they may bring those too. 
Thursday’s lessons will be outside, so children need to ensure they have suitable footwear and sorts and a t-shirt.
Other Subjects
Science: Animal including human
DT: 
PE: Swimming and cricket
RE: Sikhism – worship
Geography: India 
 
 
India
This term’s topic is India. This is a geography based topic which will focus on investigating India’s climate and physical geography using detailed maps. They will explore major mountains and rivers that dictate India’s population and climate patterns, locate major cities and investigate the human and physical features there. 

English and Maths
Our English lessons will be linked to our topic this term. We will be looking at a book called: Tales from India. After reading a variety of the tales, we will create our own Indian tale which will be our fiction piece of writing. For nonfiction, we will create a holiday brochure, persuading people to go to India. At the end of the term we create our own poems.
In maths, we are continuing with time. We will then move on to geometry which focuses on shapes and their properties, and in the final part of the term we will study mass and capacity. Hopefully, at the end of the year there will be time for consolidation when we’ll revise some of the tricky concepts we’ve learnt this year. 

Thank you for your continued support
Home Learning: Thank you for all your support with the home learning this year. This will be the final homework grid sent out. 
We would also encourage you to read and practice mental arithmetic with your children in addition to the set homework. 
Prodigy is a great game to help children with their maths learning.
Welcome back!! 
We’ve made it to the final term of the year! This is a long term, but we have lots to fit in.

If there are any questions or issues you have or would like to know how to help your child at home, please don’t hesitate to see me at the classroom door at the end of school or book an appointment via the office.
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